
GREENS AND GROUNDS COMMITTEE MEETING  

FOR MAY 6TH, 2022 

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER BY CHAIR DAVID GARDNER AT 9:00 A.M. IN THE PRO SHOP. 

MEMBERS PRESENT WERE CHAIR DAVID GARDNER, KELLY FENDLEY, LINDA FENDLEY, RON GAUVIN 

AND BOARD LIAISON TONY HARMON. 

GENERAL MANAGER KARIN SHULMAN  ABSENT. 

BOARD LIAISON HAD NO COMMENT. 

GOLF OPERATIONS CODY ROSE REPORTED 562 ROUNDS OF GOLF PLAYED IN APRIL. HAD 2 DAYS 

CLOSED DUE TO COLD AND SNOW. 

GOLF MAINTENANCE  ANDREAS MONTEJANO AND MIKE PIERCE WERE ABSENT. 

OLD BUSINESS THE COURSE IS LOOKING GREENER AND WE ARE ALREADY CONSERVING WATER. THE 

GOLF CART TIRES WILL BE PUT ON THE CARTS NEXT WEEK. THE TEE BOXES WILL BE SEEDED HALF AT A 

TIME. 

NEW BUSINESS NO NEW BUSINESS. 

MOTION TO ADJOURN THE MEETING BY LINDA FENDLEY, SECONDED BY RON GAUVIN. MEETING 

ADJOURNED AT 9:10 A.M.  

THE NEXT MEETING WILL BE HELD IN THE PRO SHOP AT 9:00 A.M. ON JUNE 3RD 2022. 

MINUTES BY LINDA FENDLEY 

  


